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April 29,2022

The Honorable Rosa Del.auro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Great Hall project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive
funding for this project is the Denver International Airport, 8500 Pena Blvd, Denver, CO 80249,

The funding would be used to increase passenger throughput capabilities and ensure the highest
level of safety and security as DEN grows from 59 million passengers in 2021 to a targeted 100
million within this decade. Funds would be used to purchase enhanced Advanced Imaging
Technology (eAIT) - or body scanners - to be used as part of DEN's Great Hall Phase 2 Security
Checkpoint Program.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,
)
iana DeGette
Member of Congress
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